
QUESTIONS & ANSWERS #2 
 

SOLICITATION #10067482-1 
 
The purpose of this amendment 002 is to answer questions posed by potential bidders. 
 
Q2: 
Can the Crown confirm that submission of a draft final report to PWGSC for feedback prior to the 
submission of the final report is acceptable? 
 
A2: 
Yes, submission of a draft final report is acceptable. However, the final report will still remain due within 
10 weeks of contract award.  
  
Q3: 
Could the Crown share the list of organizations/stakeholders that have been identified so far in order to 
more accurately determine the cost of the tasks in the work plan? 
 
A3: 
Stakeholders consulted for the purpose of this Statement of Work should include those which are relevant 
for the disability type(s), as well as a participants such as a combination of persons with disabilities, 
advocacy groups, and non-governmental organizations. A list of organizations/stakeholders is not 
available from the Crown; however, below is a link with examples of types of organizations Bidders may 
wish to consider as part of stakeholder engagement.  
https://www.include-me.ca/federal-accessibility-legislation-alliance/federal-accessibility-legislation-
alliance-partners  
 
Q4: 
In cases where accommodation services are already being provided by government institution internal 
services, would the Crown consider making use of these services in an effort to reduce costs? 
 
A4 
Bidders are expected to assume costs for accommodation services in their proposals. However, there is 
possibility that on a case-by-case basis the Crown may be able to provide support, depending on 
availability of resources or internal services.  
 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
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